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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 

Our Holidays started with book shopping in the club house, courtesy of  West Portal book store.  
One more time Anna Bolechowski stepped up to pull the event together with Nancy Hagosian,  Kathe 
Farrell, Donna with Jim Earhart's helping hands. Thank you! 
  
Our long time kitchen helper Catherine Lee's retirement was celebrated with orchids and gifts.  Thanks to 
Louise Bacigalupi for coordinating this.  
 
I wish you and your family wonderful holidays. Hope you will enjoy and cherish every moment of it.  
Look forward to a happy, healthy and peaceful year.  Love is the answer, give it forward. 
 
 

— Sima Talai 
 
 

 
 

 

Meetings and Events 
 

Friday, December 2nd     
10:00 AM          Wreath Making Day   
            Greens and supplies will be available. bring gloves and tools for cutting. 
  Hot beverages will be served.   
  Chaired by  Maria Elena Hanley, at the Clubhouse 
 
02:00 PM          Deck the Halls - President's Luncheon   
            Party set up - Tree Decoration 
  Hot lunch provided by our President.  RSVP: Sima Talai (415) 564-3508   
  Led by  Eva Monroe and Dottie McHugh, at the Clubhouse 
 
Saturday, December 3rd –  Holiday Dinner Dance "National Parks Centennial" 
5:00 PM         Cocktail Reception - Manhattan & Martini bar open 
6:00 PM          Dinner by Knight's Catering 
  Singing and Dancing to Live Music - See October bulletin for flyer 
  Contact Yen Bachmeier (yen@bachmeiersf.com) for ticket availability 
      
 

  

 
Notes: 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

 Monday, January  23rd -  General Meeting - Program to be announced. 
 
 

 Membership:  
Reminder:  Please send in your dues if you have not already done so. 
 

 


